
To help reduce the number of home fire-related injuries and fatalities, the American Red Cross, 

in partnership with Mono County Volunteers, will be installing free smoke alarms in the  

Mammoth Lakes area to those who register. 

Saturday March 9th from 12:00 to 5:00 p.m. 

Protect your loved ones.  Install smoke alarms. Make a fire escape plan. 

To request free alarms or to volunteer to help with installations, please call                 

Mono County Social Services at 760-924-1770 by March 7th 
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